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Mr. Arman Tatoyan 
Human Rights Defender
Pushkin st. 56A, Yerevan 375002, 
Armenia 

Dear Mr. Arman Tatoyan,

I am writing to address the issue of recent unrest between Armenia and Azerbaijan.

I am strongly concerned about the wellbeing of children caught in the middle of an adult 

crisis. I am convinced that it is the human rights institutions that should and can bring ease in 

such difficult times. As a member of the international children‘s rights community I feel 

obliged to extend to you an offer of support in any form you might feel suitable. Please, feel 

free to let me know if you would consider my visit or any other steps helpful.

 

Kind regards,

Warsaw, 23 października 2020
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